
Michael Poquette


From: Michael Poquette


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 3:53 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Julie Kay Roberts


You disgust me and many people. Many no longer trust you and your agency. You are a Trump appointed


STOOGE who simply had to be involved in the notification trying to absolve Trump of guilt.  The NWS


message was absolutely correct and we all know it. Alabama was NOT in the hurricane path at the time


Trump gave his message. Trump is the one that altered the map with a magic marker.


You succumbed to pressure from Trump and his staff to put out a statement that simply was NOT accurate


and which was a disgrace.


You are also a DISGRACE and you need to RESIGN immediately.


M. P.



	Julie Kay Roberts

